
Farewell and Godspeed  
Vicar Chase Greenhagen! 

We pray that God would bless you and your 
future endeavors in life and in Ministry. 

 
Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 
How time has flown by! It felt like yesterday when I 
stepped through the doors of Faith Lutheran for the 
first time. A year may have gone by since then, but I 
couldn't have asked for a better vicarage. It was 
both a privilege and a joy to serve you. My hope 
and prayer is that you have grown and continue to 
grow in wisdom and faith, just as you have helped 
me grow as a servant of God. May He richly bless 
you, and may the forgiveness and life that Christ 
won on the cross be with you always. 
In Him, 
Vicar Chase Greenhagen 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

thank you! 
Thank you to everyone who attended The Big Bash 
last Sunday! Thank you to all who helped with 
planning, setting up, providing music, cleaning up, 
and the many other things that made it a success. 
A BIG thank you to our Board of Fellowship and 
Evangelism for organizing such a great event.  

 
 

Faith Fireballs                    
Playoffs begin this Sunday, July 21, at 
5:30 pm (field 1).  If you would like to 
support the team, games are played 
at the Ashwaubenon Sports  
Complex—Cornerstone.   
Blessings to the Faith Fireballs in the playoffs!! 

 

 Faith News and Announcements July  21 & July 22,  2024 
 Summer Services: Sundays— 8 am & 9:30 am;  

Mondays—6:30 pm 

Orphan grain train school supplies drive 
 
 
 
If you are out and doing “back to school” shopping 
and see items on sale, please consider getting a 
few extra for the school kits.  Items such as spiral 
notebooks, pens, pencils, packs of construction 
paper, 24-count crayon box, ruler, glue sticks,  
scissors, eraser, 12-count package of colored  
pencils, and pencil sharpener are perfect items to 
donate.  Backpacks will be provided through an 
Action Team grant.  We will be  collecting until the 
end of August.   
 

Preschool enrollment 
We have a few spots remaining in 
both our 3K & 4K programs. We 
would love for you to join us for the 
2024-2025 school year!  If you are 
looking for a Christ-centered, play 

based 3K & 4K program, please reach out to:  
faithpreschoolgb@gmail.com or call (920) 965- 
0795 ext. 216 for more information or to schedule 
a tour.  
We believe in educating in all developmental areas 
(spiritual, intellectual, emotional, physical, and  
social) through hands-on activities and teaching 
through intentionality. If you don’t already, please 
follow us on Facebook so you can get a glimpse of 
all the fun and learning that happens in our  
classroom. 
*As a reminder, Faith Lutheran Church members 
 receive a 10% tuition  discount, and financial aid is 
available for those that qualify. 
 

Cheer coach 
N.E.W Lutheran High School is in need of a Cheer 
Coach for the upcoming school year. If are 
 interested or for more information, please reach 
out to Athletic Director, Jordan Vredeveld, at 
920-469-6810 ext 1005 or vredeveldj@newlhs.com  

mailto:vredeveldj@newlhs.com


Also pray for our extended family and friends of Faith:  

Faith’s Active Military Members 
Thomas Brod 

 

Jean Reynolds (mother of Paul Reynolds) 
Charis Laabs  (daughter of Christa Batiansila) 
Tracy Moore (friend of Patrick Smith) 
Nancy Kolar (sister of Judy Steiner) 
Susan Yakel (mother of Deborah Welnetz) 
Ella T (friend of Margaret Suomi) 
Abbey Leitner (daughter of Jeff Leitner) 
Jan Thurn (sister of Arlene Doepke) 
Randy Schobinger (nephew of Myron & Joyce Bauer) 
Patti Weinstein (daughter of Betty Jenkel) 
Roger Dart (cousin/friend of Paul & Lori Reynolds) 
Judy Kostreva (sister in law of Debra Crozier) 
Norm Christoffel (brother to Eleanore Juza) 

Sydney Miracle (friend of Dick & Kathy Rupiper) 
Don Nelson  (father of Kristy Maney) 
Dr. Erik Fossum (friend of Jeff & Mary Jo Walch) 
Sally Hartfeld (mom of Natalie Jackson) 
Liz Benecke (friend of Kay Hanna) 
Mike Walschinski (grandson of Angie Dobratz) 
Rose Walschinski (grand-daughter of Angie Dobratz) 
Delores Kinne (grandmother of  Angela Stiles) 
Charlie Cheslock (grandson of Keith & Jolene Cheslock) 
Bob Falkenhagen (brother-in-law of Pat Falkenhagen) 
Kevin Klover (brother of Kathy Ebert) 
Amy Kellerman (cousin of Linda Just) 
Pastor Jeff Dobratz (son of Angela Dobratz) 
Andrea Laroque (friend of Toni Nelson) 

If you would like to add (or remove) someone to (or from) the prayer list, please email flcgb.office@gmail.com. 

We pray for: 
Jill Anderson 

Arlene Doepke 
Shirley Drake 
Larry Erickson 

Erica Errer 
Helen French 
Scott Hanna 

Tiffany Hoffman 
Eleanore Juza 

Fredrick Meinel 
Shirley Mitchell 
Nancy Moede 

Robert Neufeld 
Dale Raby 
Lucas Raby 

Robert Ruggles  
Tami Schick 

Vern Tamura 
Bob Walch 

Jean Zimmerman 
Rick Zimmerman 

 
Faith’s Inactive Members 

Altar Bouquet 1 Altar Bouquet  2 

In Celebration of 
Paul Reynold’s 

Birthday 
-By Lori Reynolds 

In Celebration of 
Henry Errer’s 

Birthday 

Hearing Devices are available in the back of the Narthex. Please ask an usher for assistance.  
 A large print hymnal is available in the back of the Narthex for anyone to use.  

Low-Gluten Wafers 
Due to the special dietary needs of those diagnosed with Celiac Disease, low-gluten wafers are available during 
communion. If you would like to receive a low-gluten wafer, speak to Pastor Errer or an elder prior to the service. 

 To Eleanore Juza and family as the mourn the loss of her brother,  
William Donald Christoffel, on July 10.  Cards may be sent to:   

Eleanore Juza, 336 Custer Court, Green Bay, 54301 



What’s happening at Faith this week 

Sun. 07/21 Farewell Vicar Greenhagen 
  8:00 am  Service 
  9:30 am  Service 
  5:30 pm  Faith Fireballs’ Playoffs 
   
Mon. 07/22  6:30 pm Service 
      
Tues. 07/23  6:00 am Men’s Bible Study 
   9:00 am  Matins 
   9:30 am Bible Study  
   
Thurs. 07/25 T.A.L.K.  Podcast   
    
Sun. 07/28 8:00 am  Service 
  9:30 am  Service 

Main Church Phone Number:  (920) 435-5524      

Church Office        ext. 200   

   flcgb.office@gmail.com 

Pastor Joshua Errer         ext. 207   

   flcgb.pastor@gmail.com 

Vicar Greenhagen             ext. 204  

    flcgb.vicar@gmail.com  

Paul Heiser                      ext. 203   

   flcgb.music@gmail.com 

Alex Wright                        ext. 206   

   flcgb.dce@gmail.com 

Angela Stiles 

   flcgb.media@gmail.com 

Christian Growth Hour 
 (Sunday School) 

If you have any questions or are  
 interested in being involved in Fall, 

please contact Missy Knox at 
flcgb.ss@gmail.com or Alex at 

flcgb.dce@gmail.com 

 
Faith Summer reading program 

Open to everyone in 3k-8th 
grade. Read through the Bible 
to complete the summer read-
ing challenge. For the reading 
challenge map, please see the 
board by DCE Alex Wright’s 
office.  
Prizes will be given after completing the goals for 
each month.   

WEEKLY 

Matins  
9:00 am | Sanctuary 

 

Tuesday Morning Bible Study 
9:30 am | Lounge 

 
Theology And Liturgy Knowledge 

T.A.L.K. 
A Podcast Bible Study  

New Episodes are launched on Thursdays 
 

Men’s Bible Study 
Tuesday | 6:00 am | Lounge 

Book of Hebrews 

MONTHLY 

The Feast Bible Study  
Tuesday, August 6, 6:30 pm 

 The Lounge 

The Congregation at Prayer –Daily Devotion and Prayer 
Is available on our website under  

‘Home Devotion Resources’ ‘Home Devotions’ 

August 4—Vicar Installation 

August 11-13—Catechism Camp 

August 18—Blessing of the Backpacks 

 
Sunday 8:00 am 

 
Sunday 9:30 am 

Paul Reynolds Terry Krieser 

Serving Our Lord This Week at  Faith 

Communion Assistants: 

mailto:flcgb.dce@gmail.com
mailto:flcgb.pastor@gmail.com
mailto:flcgb.vicar@gmail.com
mailto:flcgb.music@gmail.com
mailto:flcgb.dce@gmail.com
mailto:flcgb.dce@gmail.com
mailto:flcgb.ss@gmail.com?subject=Faith%20Sunday%20School


Vicar William Ebel Food Drive 
Vicar William Ebel will be arriving the end of July.  To 
help welcome him, we will be collecting items for a 
food pantry.    

A list of perishable items (meats, cheese, veggies, fruit, bread, etc.) is available 
in the back of church on the small white board.  If you would like to donate, 
please pick an item and return the week of July 29 (by Aug. 1). You may also 
drop off Sunday, July 28, but please place items that need to be refrigerated in 
the large fridge in the kitchen of the Fellowship Hall.    
 
The below items can be dropped off in the bin labeled “Ebel Food Pantry” near the 
Church Office at any time. 
 
Food 

 Cereal (Honey Bunches of Oats & Cinnamon Toast Crunch only) 

 Pasta (any kind but especially spaghetti and penne) 

 Canned fruit:  pears, pineapple, oranges, peaches 

 Snack foods:  Trail mix, crackers, nuts, chips (Doritos, ruffles, sour cream & 
onion), salsa or cheese dip, regular or peanut m&m’s 

 Miscellaneous: jelly/jam, peanut butter, spaghetti sauce, mayo,  ketchup,  
 mustard, baked beans 
 
Cleaning Products: 
Dish Soap 
Liquid Hand Soap 
Toilet Paper 
Paper Towels, etc. 
 
 

Vicar Greenhagen 
Farewell   . 

Vicar Chase Greenhagen’s last day here at Faith is Tuesday, July 23. If you 

would like to sign the Vicar’s gift, books  Revelation & Isaiah 1-12, offering 

your blessings and farewell thoughts, it will be located at the Welcome 

Center for you to do so. If you would like to make a donation to the  

farewell gift, it can be dropped off at the Church office.  


